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Ref: LFM/sjk 
 
15 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 Induction Week Parents Meeting 
 
We would like to remind you about the parents evening on Wednesday 6 July starting at 6.00pm. 
 
For parents/carers whose child’s surname begins with the letters A to N, the evening will start in the 
Waynflete Hall with a talk from Mr Colling/senior staff and Mrs Garner (Leader of Learning for Year 7). 
 
For parents/carers whose child’s surname begins with the letters O to Z, the evening will start in the 
Dashwood Building where you will have an opportunity for an informal meeting with your child’s form 
tutor, or another member of staff if your child’s tutor is unable to be present. 
 
At 6.40pm a bell will sound and parents/carers in the Dashwood building should make their way to 
the Waynflete Hall and parents/carers in the Waynflete Hall should go to the Dashwood building to 
meet their child’s tutor (or another member of staff if they are unavailable). 
 
Our uniform suppliers, T Kings of Buckingham, will also be attending with samples of our school 
uniform. The students who wish to attend a skirt fitting session during the week will be given the 
opportunity and parents will be advised of the best size to purchase. 
 
I appreciate that for some families it may be unavoidable, but due to the limited space in our school 
hall we would respectfully ask that if possible children did not attend this parents meeting.  
 
The new school year starts on Tuesday 6 September 2022. We look forward to welcoming your child 
in the Waynflete Hall at 8.45am, wearing their Magdalen College School uniform. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Leah Martindale (Mrs) 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


